1 Foel Ogwen,
Bangor,
Gwynedd,
LL57 3LD.

Dear Sir/ Madam,
In relation to a recent letter that my manager wrote {which | enclose for your information) I would

also like to express my concerns about the cost of my Hackney licence. | personally feel that this rise
is massively excessive and | feel that this makes this particular job an impossible career to pursue

and in light of this | also ask that you review this.

Please send any responses to either the address above or my Manager Mr Alan Owen Al Cars who in

turn will feed back any outcomes.
Sincerely

Mr David Owen



